
Celebrations at Blackwater Community School 

Blackwater Community School, a Bureau of Indian Education (BIE) and AZ. State 
Charter School located on the Gila River Indian Community, earned an overall 
letter grade of B on the latest report card released by the Arizona Department of 
Education on October 28,2019.  

This is huge accomplishment for our students and staff where just four short 
years ago, our school had letter grade of D. Principal Jack Sharma contributes the 
success to the hard-working students, dedicated staff, engaged parents, and a 
visionary leadership from the Board of Trustees. Our active partnership with the 
tribal administration, our community and other stakeholders have also played a 
big role in this accomplishment. Our goal is to continue on the course and be able 
to have A+ letter grade next year. 

 “We are proud of our consistent and high performance on the progress section 
which shows how each student grows from one year to the next.” School 
Principal, Mr. Sharma invited parents and tribal administration to celebrate this 
achievement with the school staff and students with an ice cream social.   

 

 

 


